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The Mpumalanga Department of Education has received with shock the news of the passing on of Mr.  Mthandeni Bernard Dlamini ( 44).

 Mr.  Dlamini was a chief marker at Barberton Marking Center. He passed away on Monday.
The late Mr. Dlamini was a Deputy Principal at Cana Secondary School around Piet Rietief. 

Circumstances that led to his passing on will only be confirmed once a postmortem has been conducted.

Funeral and Memorial Services will be confirmed later.

The Department of Education takes this time to extend its profound condolences to the family, colleagues and friends.
May His Soul Rest in Peace!
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